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April 14, 2023   

 

Mendocino County Board of Supervisors 

501 Low Gap Road, Room 1010                                                                                                                                                                                                                

Ukiah, CA 95482   

RE: ADOPTION OF RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION TO 

ADVERTISE FOR BIDS AND AWARD DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION CONTRACT 

NUMBER 230008 TO REMOVE AND REPLACE 450 FEET OF GUARDRAIL ON MOUNTAIN VIEW 

ROAD, COUNTY ROAD 510, AT MILEPOST 2.70, AT AN ESTIMATED COST OF $104,230 (POINT 

ARENA AREA) 

Honorable Board Members:   

This Department of Transportation (DOT) Contract Number (No.) 230008 will provide for the removal and 

replacement of 450 feet of guardrail at milepost (M.P.) 2.70 on Mountain View Road, County Road (CR) 

510. The replacement guardrail and end treatments will be to current Caltrans standards and specifications. 

A portion of the guardrail (162.5 feet) was destroyed by a private entity, and replacement of this section of 

guardrail is anticipated to be paid for by the private entity’s insurance. The remaining 287.5 feet of guardrail 

will be replaced using funds from the Road Fund.    

DOT intends to advertise for bids and complete this project in the 2023 calendar year. DOT will prepare 

construction plans, specifications, estimates, and contract documents, as well as advertise and award the 

contract and coordinate the project with other governmental agencies as required.   

I recommend and request that the Board authorize and direct the Director of Transportation to advertise 

for construction bids and to award DOT Contract No. 230008 up to $104,230. Replacement of the 

destroyed section of guardrail is estimated at $57,443.75. Per the current standards, the removal and 

replacement of the remaining sections of guardrail and end treatments is an estimated cost of $46,786.25. 

DOT staff personnel have prepared a draft Resolution that provides said authorization for the Board’s 

consideration and adoption.   

I will, of course, respond to any questions that you may have. 

 

       Respectfully submitted, 

 

  

        

HOWARD N. DASHIELL  

Enclosure      Director of Transportation 

cc:  DOT Project 3041-D2301 


